
Project Update
Cedar LNG is proposing to build and operate 
an LNG facility in the traditional territory of 
the Haisla Nation. 
With major development milestones achieved, including 
receipt of all major regulatory approvals, Cedar LNG is 
preparing for construction, which could commence as early 
as May 2024, starting with tree clearing and rough grading 
activities at our proposed marine terminal near Kitimat.

In anticipation of activities related to project development, 
we want to ensure you have access to information about the 
project, and can reach out with questions or feedback.

About Cedar LNG
The Haisla Nation, majority owners of the Cedar LNG 
Project, together with Pembina Pipeline Corporation 
are proposing to develop a floating LNG facility within 
the traditional territory of the Haisla Nation. Cedar 
LNG will be powered by renewable electricity from BC 
Hydro, making it one of the lowest carbon intensity LNG 
facilities in the world. 

We want to hear from you
Throughout construction and operation, Cedar LNG is 
committed to receiving and responding to community 
feedback through our Community Feedback Process.

You can reach out through the following channels for more 
information or to provide feedback:

Web: 
cedarlng.com

Email: 
feedback@cedarlng.com

Tel: 
250-789-4901

Register for updates:  
cedarlng.com/contact

http://cedarlng.com
http://cedarlng.com/contact

